
 

   

With Sympathy 

 

 

In accordance with Level 5 Covid 

Restrictions, the Parish Office,  

Árus Lorcáin is temporarily closed 

 
 

If you require assistance or have any 

enquiries including the booking of 

Anniversary Masses, please phone  

Fr. Padraig at 0402-32294 or  

Fr. David on 0402-32196 0r email 

office@arklowparish.ie 

PARISH NOTICES 
Sunday of the Word of God 2021 -  24th January  

The diocesan liturgy resource centre have a resource that offers some simple suggestions as to how we can visually honour the 

Word of God in the course of the Sunday Eucharist, even within our current restrictions, and a reflection on the Word to be 

shared or used for inspiration and prayer alone. 

 

Dublin Diocesan liturgical Resource Centre 

In place of our Annual Winter/Spring Seminar we invite you to join us for 3 Online Liturgy Tuesdays with presentations and 

chats where ideas can be shared. To book your place email lisia.cashen@dublindiocese.ie 

• Tuesday 26th January - 8.00 – 8.45pm -ZOOM - How we can celebrate the season of Lent in COVID times? 

• Tuesday 2nd February 2021   8.00 – 8.45pm - ONLINE (www.rednuns.com) Day for Consecrated Life  

Tuesday 9th February 2021 8.00 – 8.45pm - ZOOM - How do we reconcile in COVID time? 

 

Overview of Loss and Bereavement - online workshop 28th January (Please note this is for Parish Teams and Priests only) 

I would like to bring your attention to an online 1-day workshop on 'Overview of Loss and Bereavement' which will be held on 

28th January from 9.15am - 4.15pm.  (This workshop is aimed at those working with the bereaved within your parish e.g. 

clergy, bereavement support groups, bereavement committees and funeral support teams).  Further details and booking 

process can be found on the following link:- https://www.eventbrite.ie/e/overview-of-loss-and-bereavement-tickets-

131216836089 

Due to the current COVID situation and restrictions 

The Legion of Mary invite you to PRIVATELY recite 

a "Rosary of Reparation" to the Sacred Heart of Jesus, 

for a period of 40 Days from Saturday, 9th January, 

2021 until Shrove Tuesday,  

16th February 2021. 

All it involves is committing to praying and 

meditating on the 5 Sorrowful Mysteries of the Rosary 

in reparation to the Sacred Heart of Jesus  

for the 40 days 

Please invite family and friends to join with us. 

 

The Word of God 

CHRISTIAN UNITY WEEK.       18TH – 25TH JANUARY. ANNOUNCEMENT 

Christian unity week ends on the 25th January. You are asked to pray for the unity of all Christian Churches. Due to Covid 19 

Pandemic the annual church unity Service in Arklow has been postponed by agreement until the lifting of current restrictions. 

We would ask your prayers and welcome for the newly installed Church of Ireland Rector, Rev. Arthur Barrett. We Pray also 

for the Rev. Nigel Sherwood and wish him well in his retirement. 

 

1. Thank you for joining us via webcam or radio at this time. We eagerly await an easing of restrictions to allow us 

to worship together in church safely. 

2. You can contribute your donation by pressing the donate button on the parish web page or by dropping your 

donation into the shrine box in church. 

3. Thank you to all who have returned Family Offering Envelopes and Christmas Dues. Your contribution is much 

appreciated in these difficult times. 

4. If you need to book anniversary masses please phone either priest. 

5. Daily mass is available at 10am via the webcam or radio. 

6. On this Sunday dedicated to 'The Word of God', we would like to thank all our Ministers of the Word for their 

dedication and service to the Liturgy through the year. 

7. Tuesday is the Memorial of Sts Timothy & Titus & Thursday the memorial of St Thomas Aquinas. 

8. Parish Missalettes will be available in church in the days ahead and as always, the church remains open for 

private prayer.   

 
Support is Available 

Help is here if you need someone to talk to or practical help or support is needed. 

Community Call can provide 

* Delivery of food, medication, fuel or essential household items. 

* Someone to talk to or keep in touch with 

* Referral to Services 

You can contact the Wicklow Community Call Helpdesk at 1800868399 oe email covidsupport@wicklowcoco.ie or Text 

0872456874. 

Community Call is part of the 'Keep Well' national programme aimed at your mental and physical wellbeing. 
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